
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Middle District of Florida

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Request for Brand Name or Equivalent on GSA Schedule

September 6, 2024

The United States Bankruptcy Court  for the Middle District of Florida is 
soliciting bids for office chairs for our Tampa, Jacksonville and Orlando 

locations. For any technical or specification questions, please contact Dario 
Pavic, Contracting Officer at dario_pavic@flmb.uscourts.gov

To be considered, all quotes must be received by 
Friday, September 20, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 

 Please email quotes to 
dario_pavic@flmb.uscourts.gov. 
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